
APA's Monitor on Psychology Announcement 

 

Do you know of innovative work that psychologists are doing overseas? If so, the editors 

of APA's Monitor on Psychology want to hear from you. The Monitor is looking for 

international stories about psychologists who are doing groundbreaking, research-

supported work that would help inform the work of other psychologists. 

  

Examples of previous topics include: telepsychology for international aid workers (Jan. 

18); decolonizing psychology in South Africa (Nov. 17); the impact of new U.S. travel 

restrictions on international psychology students (Oct. 17); helping young people in 

Bosnia and Herzegovina document their experiences through photography (July/Aug 

17); Turkey's crackdown on academics, including psychologists (June 17); helping victims 

of genital cutting (May 17); sex trafficking (April 17); helping Colombians heal from civil 

war (March 17); helping children in war zones (Feb 17); and others.  

  

Please send your ideas to Robin Terry-Brown, managing editor of the Monitor, at  

rterry-brown@apa.org.  
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